
Dear Families,  
 
Thank you for all of the responses contributing to the Parent Questionnaire. I’m proud to say that 100% of 
responses indicated ‘My child is happy at this school’ and 100% of responses stated ‘I would recommend 
this school to another parent’. All responses have been reviewed and shared with Governor’s in this terms 
Full Governing Board meeting that took place this week. Thank you for taking the time to complete this 
questionnaire; I do value all responses as they are one of many ways we rely on to evaluate our overall 
effectiveness at Kennall Vale.  
 
Online Safety for Parents 
You are invited to an Online Safety Webinar. Hosted by the online safety experts at Natterhub, this 
webinar is a great opportunity to pick up tips that you can easily apply at home.  Attendance is completely 
free, simply watch LIVE on YouTube using this link: https://youtu.be/jyUj6zW55T8. This will take place on 
December 1st at 7pm.  If you can’t watch this live (you may be at the wreath making workshop!), you can 
view a recording using the same link for two weeks following this.  
 
Basketball Report 
First we played Mylor; we won 4-2 with Jake scoring a 2 pointer and Libby on all match, she played 
brilliantly so did everyone. In the next match we played Mawnan and we won 6-3. We made some brilliant 
shots and passes and we were communicating so that was towards us winning . Unfortunately, we lost 5-1 
but we played outstandingly against Penryn. We lost again against Perranarworthal 7-2 but we made some 
really good passes and worked really well as a team . We lost 5-2 against Flushing. We also won 11-4 
against Mabe and we came 4 out of 6 overall. We all played amazingly. Also a 3 pointer was a 2 pointer and 
a 2 pointer was worth 1 point. Report by Jake S. 
 
News from The Friends 
Many thanks for all your bag donations this morning. Last term our 
collection raised £88 but this term’s donation raised a whopping 
£132!  Many thanks also for the Christmas jumper donations that 
have already come in. We'll add them to the sale rail from next 
week for donations. There is no 'Christmas jumper day' planned in 
school but children can wear a jumper for the Christmas dinner if 
they choose.   
The Friends 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Mr Chirgwin 

25/11/22 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Piskies: Clemmie 

Cormoran: Tristan 

Morgawr: Edan 

Zennor: Elliott B-H 

Bedruthan: Arwena 

Values Award:  

Austin—Piskies 

Attendance Target for the year: 96% and above 

 

 

 

Week beginning  21st November 2022 

Piskies 99.6% 
Cormoran 91.8% 
Morgawr 94.1% 
Zennor 97.1% 
Bedruthan 94% 

https://natterhub.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=37494cc79a0d13c7d8e7bf04b&id=92dbf0cbbf&e=7301de2f82


Diary Dates 2022/23 

Date Event 

01/12/22 Friends of KVS: Wreath making workshop 

w/b 5th December Christmas Plays 

12/12/22 Friends of KVS: Christmas Shopping Day  

14/12/22 Christmas lunch 

16/12/22 Break up for Christmas Holidays 3:15pm 

03/01/23 Spring Term begins 

w/b 13/02/23  Spring Half Term 

31/03/23 Break up for Easter Holidays 3:15pm 

17/04/23 Summer Term begins 

01/05/23 Bank Holiday — School closed 

08/05/23 Bank Holiday — King’s Coronation 

w/b 29/05/23 Summer Half Term 

21/07/23 Break up for Summer Holidays—2:00pm 

24/07/22 INSET Day 

25/07/22 INSET Day 


